
Maple Class have had a brilliant first week 
back and have settled straight into 

routine again.

We have really enjoyed looking at some new 
‘indestructible books and testing them out 

to see if they live up to their name!

We hope you like the firework craft 
coming home with your child today, we 

made them by printing colourful fireworks 
using cut up cardboard tubes and then 

spreading glue to sprinkle glitter on top.

If you have saved us any materials to make 
musical instruments with, please start 

sending them in next week and we will use 
them the week after, thank you.

If you wanted a copy of your child’s photos 
from parents evening please let us know, 

everyone will receive the whole years 
photos in July so if you want to wait and 

get them all in one go you can do.


